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 The Heath and 

Hampstead Society

COMMNT2015/4661/P 16/09/2015  16:56:01 The 2 large Photoelectric Panels on the roof-slope facing the road will be very visible and cover most 

of the roof surface.

The are not suitable in this very special Conservation  Area.

 

The glare from the light of these large panels could be very unpleasant for the high Council flats 

opposite.

Please ensure that these panels are reduced before planning permission is give.
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